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Greetings  Scholarship Applicants! 
 
Congratulations on the hard work and dedication you have already shown as you prepare to celebrate your high school 
graduation.  The High Point Educational and Missionary Baptist Association, Inc. appreciates the importance of 
continued education and would like to aid students in this academic endeavor.  It is our desire to provide scholarships 
that will help alleviate some of the expenses incurred as you continue your education.  All prospective applicants must 
comply with the scholarship requirements listed below and submit the required documents by June 14, 2024. The 
scholarship committee will review each application and respond via email as to the details for the interview portion of 
the process.   

 
Required Information: (use this as your checklist) 

⬜ Completed application for the HPEMBA, Inc. Scholarship  

⬜ Acceptance letter(s) from a college or university 

⬜ GPA of at least 2.5  

⬜ Proof of GPA via  certified and sealed official transcript  (Can be mailed or uploaded from your high school) 

⬜ (2) Recommendation Letters 

o 1 letter from your school  counselor, academic adviser, or teacher 

o 1 letter from your Pastor, Youth Pastor, other church staff 

⬜ Must be an active participant/member of a HPEMBA church 

Mailing Address: Pamela Rose  1631 Grantville Lane Asheboro, NC 27205 
*This HPEMBA, Inc. scholarship is for graduating seniors from high school entering college for the Fall 2024  semester.  

 
Completed applications must be received by June 14, 2024, to be considered.  The application and recommendation 
letters can be submitted online, emailed  or mailed; however official transcripts must be mailed or uploaded from you 
high school to be considered.  Selected applicants will be invited to participate in an interview with the scholarship 
committee.    
Each applicant must adhere to the guidelines detailed in this application and interview process. We strongly recommend 
that applicants begin gathering the required information as soon as possible to allow sufficient time for your 
recommendation letters to be returned to you and submitted with your application. 
Scholarship recipients will be informed via email and the awards will be given during the Opening Session of the 
Convention in July.  We ask that recipients be accompanied by their parent(s) or guardian(s) during the awards 
ceremony.  We look forward to hearing from you soon. On behalf of Moderator BR Holder and the Scholarship 
Committee, Congratulations Seniors! 

 
Rev. Natasha Young,  
HPEMBA Executive Secretary, HPEMBA                                      
 

Sis. Pamela Rose, Sis. Catherine Davis, Pastor Ronald Speas, & Pastor Dr. Eva Ratliff  
HPEMBA Scholarship Committee            
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